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AGENDA 
Second (2nd) session of ERO Board in 2025 

 

1. Approval of agenda;  

2. Approval of minutes from the previous session;  

3. Review of the proposal for approval of the Thermal Energy Annual Balance for DH Termokos;  

4. Review of the proposal for approval of the Thermal Energy Annual Balance for DH Gjakova;  

5. Review of the proposal for approval of the Ten-year Transmission Network Development Plan 
2025-2034;  

6. Review of the proposal for approval of the Five-year Transmission Network Development Plan 
2025-2029;  

7. Review of the proposal for approval of the Ten-year Distribution Network Development Plan 
2025-2034; 

8. Review of the proposal for approval of the Five-year Distribution Network Development Plan 
2025-2029; 

9. Review of the proposal for approval of the Procedure of Market Rule in Pre-qualification of the 
Balancing Service Provider (BSP) 

10. Review of the proposal for opening the tendering procedure for selection of the Supplier of 
Last Resort;  

11. Review of the application of “Statkraft Markets GmbH Branch in Kosovo” on licensing of 
electricity wholesale supply (trade) activity in Kosovo;  

12. Review of the request of “SOLAR ENERGY GROUP EUROPE” LLC on extension of authorization;  

13. Review of the application for issuance of authorization to the legal entity “LURN” LLC; 

14. Review of the request for obtaining the authorization for self-consumption of the natural 
person N.K;  

15. Review of the request for obtaining the authorization for self-consumption of the natural 
person B.D;  

16. Review of the request for obtaining the authorization for self-consumption of the natural 
person V.I;  

17. Review of the request for obtaining the authorization for self-consumption of the natural 
person R.P;  

18. Review of the request for obtaining the authorization for self-consumption of “FENIX V”;  

19. Review of the request for obtaining the authorization for self-consumption of GRAND EVENTS 
LLC;  
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20. Review of the request for obtaining the authorization for self-consumption of the natural 
person I.U;  

21. Review of the request for obtaining the authorization for self-consumption of “NGO HADER 
HUMANITARIAN CENTRE”;  

22. Review of the request for obtaining the authorization for self-consumption of “PRIMARY 
SCHOOL-DAUT BOGUJEVCI;  

23. Review of the request for obtaining the authorization for self-consumption of the natural 
person B.K;  

24. Review of the request for obtaining the authorization for self-consumption of the natural 
person R.D;  

25. Review of the request for obtaining the authorization for self-consumption of the natural 
person M.B;  

26. Review of the request for obtaining the authorization for self-consumption of the natural 
person G.L;  

27. Review of the request for obtaining the authorization for self-consumption of the natural 
person S.G;  

28. Review of the request for obtaining the authorization for self-consumption of the natural 
person A.N;  

29. Review of the request for obtaining the authorization for self-consumption of the natural 
person N.SH;  

30. Review of the request for obtaining the authorization for self-consumption of the natural 
person I.H;  

31. Review of the request for obtaining the authorization for self-consumption of the natural 
person S.H;  

32. Review of the request for obtaining the authorization for self-consumption of the natural 
person M.B;  

33. Review of the request for obtaining the authorization for self-consumption of the natural 
person B.B;  

34. Review of the request for obtaining the authorization for self-consumption of the natural 
person Q.B;  

35. Review of the request for obtaining the authorization for self-consumption of “SPITALI 
OTRILLA”;  

36. Review of the request for obtaining the authorization for self-consumption of the natural 
person S.S;  

37. Review of the request for obtaining the authorization for self-consumption of the natural 
person B.D;  

38. Review of the request for obtaining the authorization for self-consumption of the natural 
person L.M;  
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39. Review of the request for obtaining the authorization for self-consumption of the natural 
person M.B;  

40. Review of the request for obtaining the authorization for self-consumption of the natural 
person N.K;  

41. Review of the request for obtaining the authorization for self-consumption of “PRO TEC” LLC;  

42. Review of the report of work for 2024; 

43. Review of customer complaints;  

44. Others. 

 

 

 

  


